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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

How much has been spent on income management in the Northern Territory?  Please also 

provide forward estimates. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The funding allocated to the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and 

Indigenous Affairs for the new model of income management in the Northern Territory is 

listed in its 2011-2012 Portfolio Budget Statement on page 69. The funding allocated to the 

Department of Human Services to deliver the program is listed in its 2009-2010 Portfolio 

Budget Statement on page 52, and in its 2009-2010 Additional Estimates Statements on pages 

42 and 43.  

 

The program is being delivered within the budget allocation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


